From: Christos Babalis
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 11:03 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore
<simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: City Files: D01-20003 & D02-20009
To all concerned,
| strongly oppose this proposed project.

This project will cause great damage to the wetlands that are situated directly behind
the proposed development. The environmental damages will be significant to the wild
life in the area.

Snively street , the first street south of the development, will have a significant increase

in traffic, caused directly from the proposed density of this project. Snively street is not

designed for this increase in traffic - the increase in traffic will pose an additional danger
to the children in this neighbourhood.

The entire area surrounding the proposed project is surrounded by single family homes.
An 11 storey development is inconsistent with the makeup of the neighbourhood.

| wish to be notified of any and all communication regarding this project
Thank You

Christos Babalis

11 Wolfson Crescent

Richmond Hill



